
INVITATION TO BID 

The Suffolk Redevelopment & Housing Authority (SRHA) will receive 
bids for the Interior Painting- for a Residential Group Home located at 
404 Finney Avenue, Suffolk, Virginia until 10:00 a.m. Eastern Standard 
Time on Thursday, October 17, 2024, at our Administrative Offices 
located at 530 E. Pinner Street. Bids will be publicly opened and read 
aloud immediately thereafter. 

Bid documents, including any addenda, may be obtained from the 
SRHA’s administrative offices through email request to 
rcoles@suffolkrha.org or via our web page at suffolkrha.org. 

There will be a formal, non-mandatory (although strongly encouraged), 
on site (404 Finney Ave) pre-bid conference for prospective bidders 
to review the project on Friday, October 11, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. Pre-bid 
conference minutes will be available on the SRHA website within two 
(2) working days following the pre-bid conference. 

Your attention is called to the provisions of applicable federal 
regulations to include EEOC, Section 3, Davis Bacon and prevailing 
wage rates, etc. as further set forth in the bid documents. 

SRHA reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive any 

informality in the bidding. For further information, please contact 

Robert Coles, Facility Manager at (757) 539-2100. 
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